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Twelve JMI students selected by Optum at 18 LPA Package 
 

University Placement Cell (UPC), Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI) is thrilled to announce the 
selection of twelve talented students from B.Tech (CS/EE/ECE) and MCA by Optum. 
These students, joining as Software Development Associates, secured an impressive 
package of 18 LPA, showcasing their exceptional skills and dedication. 
 
The UPC,JMI constantly endeavours to provide good training & placement opportunities 
for its students, helping them achieve remarkable success in their careers. The Hony. 
Director Prof. Rahela Farooqi congratulated students on their tremendous success. 
 
JMI proudly celebrates this achievement and extends its best wishes to the students for 
a successful and fulfilling career ahead. 
 
The Hony. Director Prof. Rahela Farooqi thanked her team members, Dy. Director Prof. 
Sabah Khan, Prof Rihan Khan Suri, Saba kalam, Imad Khan, Mohammad Razique, 
Shakoor & Rashid for helping in coordinating the drive. 
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